COMMUNICATION C249

ITEM NO. 4

Assunta Ferrante COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:07 PM March 1, 2022

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Major Mac and Weston proposed development 3812 major Mackenzie

From: Christina Bellissimo

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:05 PM

To:_; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna
DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Major Mac and Weston proposed development 3812 major Mackenzie

Hello,

| am writing as a constituent in your riding that lives in close proximity to this proposed development. The gridlock in this
area is already enough, but to add this proposal would exasperate the issue. The roads and infrastructure in the area
cannot handle this proposed development.

For the hearing taking place on March 1, 2022, | would like it to be known that as a constituent and community member
| am against this proposal as it will only negatively effect the community. We need more green space and community
areas not high rises!

| would expect as a constituent that | receive confirmation that you’ve received this email.

Christina Bellissimo


ferranta
Public Mtg


